From: Chadwick, James (E,I&S)

To: M54 to M6 Link Road
Subject: Deadline 5 Submission
Date: 20 January 2021 14:10:29
Dear Sirs

In reference to the updated DCO submitted at Deadline 4 we would like to note
that this does not address the concerns we have raised in previous submissions
and at the Issue Specific Hearing in relation to the undertaking of highway works
on the County Council road network. We have met with Highways England post
Deadline 4 to continue a dialogue with a view to amending the DCO accordingly.
In summary our concerns relate to agreeing the specifications, detailed design and
how any highway works will be undertaken; the process by which when completed
the new infrastructure is to be handed over to the County Council and what would
constitute an acceptable standard; and provision for a 12 months defect period
covering any local highway works whereby the developer would be responsible for
any defects arising as a result of workmanship and/or failure of materials. As we
are in dialogue with Highways England we will not go into further detail here on the
hope that agreement can be reached between us but we would reserve the right to
set out to the ExA our position in detail later in the Examination should we be
unable to reach agreement with Highways England on the provisions.

Matters pertaining to Traffic Regulation Orders have already been presented to
the ExA so again we will not revisit those at this juncture, but remain an issue in
the revised dDCO.

Regards

James Chadwick
Planning Policy Officer
Planning and Economic Development
Staffordshire County Council,
Staffordshire Place, Tipping Street, Stafford, ST16 2DH
01785 276643
I
: james.chadwick@staffordshire.gov.uk
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Disclaimer

This e-mail (including any attachments) is only for the person or organisation it is
addressed to. If you are not the intended recipient you must let me know immediately and
then delete this e-mail. If you use this e-mail without permission, or if you allow anyone
else to see, copy or distribute the e-mail, or if you do, or don't do something because you
have read this e-mail, you may be breaking the law.

Liability cannot be accepted for any loss or damage arising from this e-mail (or any
attachments) or from incompatible scripts or any virus transmitted.



E-mails and attachments sent to or received from staff and elected Members may be
monitored and read and the right is reserved to reject or return or delete any which are
considered to be inappropriate or unsuitable.

Do you really need to print this email? It will use paper, add to your waste disposal costs
and harm the environment.





